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	State Fire and Rescue Service of the Republic of Latvia
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Riga


	17.01.2025. Nr. 22-1.28/84
	Margo Klaos 
Director General
Estonian Rescue Board
e-mail: rescue@rescue.ee


	Uz  Nr. 
	



Dear Mr. Klaos,
As it was agreed during the meetings of the Baltic working group on firefighting sport and during the Strongest Firefighter Championship of the Baltic States in Šiaulai, Lithuania in 2024, we are pleased to inform you that State Fire and Rescue Service of Latvia is ready to continue the tradition of organizing the Championship of the Baltic States which has changed the format starting from year 2024 and firefighters compete in the disciplines of the Strongest Firefighter.
We would like to invite You and your team to mark your calendars for participation in the Strongest Firefighter Championship of the Baltic States to be held on 29 – 30 May 2025 in Jelgava, Latvia. 
More details about the championship and its regulations will follow.
In case of any questions about the championship, do not hesitate to contact us via e-mail: raivis.puzulis@vugd.gov.lv. 

Sincerely,

	Chief
Colonel
	
Mārtiņš Baltmanis
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